
 

 

Tuesday 13th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As part of the Music Curriculum, Calderdale Music will be coming into school to deliver a 

workshop based around Samba music. The workshop will take place on Friday 13th January. 

Photos of the workshop will be posted on Seesaw. 

 

Due to the cost of this workshop, we are asking parents to contribute £1.50, which needs to be 

paid through Arbor before Thursday 12th January using the following link: 

 

https://west-vale-primary.uk.arbor.sc/?/home-ui/index  

 

Your username will be the one school holds on file for you. 

 

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to ask myself or contact the school office. 

Miss Binns. 
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